
Ray Nadeau
Biddeford
LD 1693

I am small business owner in Southern Maine. I oppose LD 1693 because it will 
negatively impact my tobacco business as well as other categories in the store. This 
will push consumers over the border to NH, resulting in lost sales and revenue for me 
and the State of Maine. We do our part to insure tobacco products are not sold to 
minors by scanning IDs. 


